
 

 

Product Change Notice 
 

FPC-08WA1 & FPC-08W04 Series Change 
 

� Notification #: 2011030001 

� Date of Publication: Mar. 15, 2011 

� Affected Model: Listed Below 

� Change Description 

 

To provide the better All-in-one Panel PC solution, some tiny modifications are made on 

the chassis and the adapter of FPC-08WA1 & FPC-08W04 series. 

 

Regarding the FPC-08W series, the DC in connector is replaced from unlockable to 

lockable type with the matching lockable adapter, and the chassis is changed from the 

metal to the aluminum by losing the weight from 1.41 Kgs to 1.26 Kgs. 

 

Above changes will be implemented by “Running Change”. Therefore, there could be 2 

different exterior looks for different shipments but the same in one delivery. 

 

� Customer Impact of Change and Recommended Action 

Please review this information carefully and note that products listed below will be 

affected.  

 

Mode Description 

FPC-08WA1 Series 8.9” Touch Panel PC w/ AMD LX800 solution 

FPC-08W04 Series 8.9” Touch Panel PC w/ Intel 945GSE solution 

 



 

 

 

You may order products listed below for replacement. 

 

Mode Description 

FPC-08WA1-A0100-2R 8.9" WSVGA ECM-LX800D Barebone w/512MB 

FPC-08WA1-A0110-2R 8.9" WSVGA LX800 w/512MB/WIFI A2 (Alu) 

FPC-08W04-00100-2R 8.9" WSVGA ECM-945GSE, N270 1.6G/512MB A2 (Alu) 

FPC-08W04-00200-2R 8.9" WSVGA ECM-945GSE, N270 1.6G/1G RAM A2 (Alu) 

FPC-08W04-00210-2R 8.9" WSVGA 945GSE, N270 1.6G/1G RAM/WiFi A2 (Alu) 

FPC-08W04-00300-2R 8.9" WSVGA 945GSE, N270 1.6G/2G RAM A2 (Alu) 

 

 

Comparison 1 

Before – Metal Chassis 

 

After – Aluminum Chassis 

 

 



 

 

 

Comparison 2 

Before – Unlockable DC in connector 

 

After – Lockable DC in connector 

 

 

Comparison 3 

Before – Unlockable Adapter 

 

 



 

 

 

After – Lockable Adapter 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Thank 

you for your confidence in us in the past and look forward to serving you better in the future. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Philip Chang 

 

General Manager for 

Applied Panel Computing Div. 


